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Meeting: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 4:00 pm 
 
Attendance: Bruce Glowac, Paul Greenberg, Harwood Comstock, Jeff Going 
 
An informal meeting for research and review of the situation with the two rock piles (hazards to 
navigation) that are to be moved under CT DEEP COP to provide a protective “cornerstone” for 
the living shoreline proposal for restoration of a significant portion of Thatchbed Island. In 
addition, the stakes marking the placements of the rocks as well as the proposed placement of 
Envirotubes were viewed as they outline the area that is covered under the Structure/Dredge/Fill  
Wetlands permit we have applied for. Rich Snarski’s botanist review that was  recently 
completed as requested by DEEP. 
 
There were no motions or action taken. 
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